
Congratulations:  PM  Director
Ray  Zschiesche  elected  to
OCBA Board of Directors

Ray  Zschiesche’s
practice  is
focused on complex
state and federal
litigation  and
appeals.

The Oklahoma County Bar Association Nominations & Election
Committee have announced members for its 2015-2016 Board of
Directors.

Phillips Murrah Director Ray Zschiesche has been elected to
the Board of Directors and will take office Sept. 1, 2015.

“I am honored to have been elected to the Board of Directors
of the Oklahoma County Bar Association, and look forward to
working with the incoming officers and other board members to
continue  the  mission  of  the  OCBA  and  its  tradition  of
excellence,” Ray said. “I appreciate the opportunity to serve
the OCBA in this capacity and hope to contribute as much as I
anticipate learning.”

OCBA announced nominations for board members in June and took
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ballots through the end of July.

Ray was awarded OCBA’s Committee of the Year award in June for
his work as chairman of the Community Service Committee.


